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Highway Clean-Up on July 31
Jim Schnellman, our Local Hands-On Projects Chair, announced
that our Club will be doing highway clean-up along Highway 2.
Details are below:

When: Wednesday, July 31
Time: 8:30 am - 10:30 am

Meet at: Smallwoods - west end of parking lot
Bring: Gloves and Water

Vests will be provided for visibility.

Thanks in advance for your help!

Recreation Ambassadors

From the Recreation Ambassador organizer, Karen Haire:
A big THANK YOU is extended to Rotary volunteers who were Recreation Ambassadors last
weekend. Jim and Deb Schnellman, John and Kiffen Fishburne, Mary Scheibler, Karen Haire,
Canuche Terranella, Mercy Rome, Matt Cade, Gary Schuster and Brad Brown spent a day at
trailheads and river launch sites welcoming tourists. They provided information, helped
keep people safe and raised $2000 for the Leavenworth Rotary Club.

Good job!

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=47.592600000,-120.667930000
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267026
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266969
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266990
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267046
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Fellowship Outreach and Fun
Our Fellowship Chair, Heidi Kuhn, has planned a special event
for all of us to enjoy!

Come join your fellow Rotarians for this unique Fellowship
opportunity - to share time with each other and bring joy to the
residents of Mountain Meadows.

Tuesday, August 20th at 2pm
at

Mountain Meadows
320 Park Ave, Leavenworth, WA 98826

Youth Exchange

The Youth Exchange Committee is excited to share 2 things with our Rotary Club:

1. We are hosting two great students starting in August this year and have first host
families for them both. We are still looking for other host families. We intend to have
students hosted in 3 different homes each across the school year. So there are ample
opportunities for other families to join in for hosting Jesper, a Dutch boy or Janice, a
Taiwanese girl, in the winter or spring of 24-25 school year.

2. Even if you don't want to host a student in your home you can still participate in the
Youth Exchange. I will pass around a sign up sheet for your "Leavenworth Bucket List"
of activities every exchange student should be sure to do while they're with us in
Leavenworth. If we all think about our favorite things to do in Leavenworth and make
a plan to do that thing with each of our exchange students next year, we will have the
foundations of a great experience for these kiddos.

Thank you!
Canuche

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266961
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266977
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266979
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266985
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266986
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266989
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267027
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801391259
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267061
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Hands On Help Needed

Mike Worden is heading
up the project to get
the Ken Kohnhorst
Memorial Service Sign
built and placed. If you
wish to help with this
project, please contact
Mike at

wordenrmike@outlook.com. Below is a diagram of this sign project:

Help Wanted for the 2024-2025 Rotary Year

Your Help Is Needed!

Club Directors are seeking help for their Areas of Service. Please consider volunteering for a
minimum of two positions. The need is still great for the following areas of service
positions:

Vocational Service: Program Committee Members -
Contact: Brad Brown at karenbradbrown@msn.com

Youth Service: Youth Committee
Contact: Pam Brulotte at pamela.brulotte@iciclebrewing.com

International Service:
Contact Mary Scheibler at ScheiblerM@aol.com

Club Service: Contact Karla Nolton at karlanolton@gmail.com or the following
chairs:

Fellowship
Contact Heidi Kuhn at HKuhn@sleepinglady.com

Public Image - Website and Social Media
Contact Deb Schnellman at DebSchnellman@comcast.net

Fundraising
Contact Mahala Murphy-Martin at mahalamartin@outlook.com

Community Service:
Contact John Fishburne at fishburnej3@gmail.com

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266972
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267044
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267001


Additionally, help is needed with the following:

Running Tech during the weekly meetings - if you can help please contact Melanie
Baur at melanieAbaur@gmail.com or Dean Johnson at Dean8605@charter.net
The Club Secretary, Gary Schuster, needs assistance with maintaining the Club
Manual. If you can help Gary, please contact him at GaryMSchuster@yahoo.com

For all positions in the club, refer to the Club Organizational Chart below or click here for a
larger, printable version. If you signed up at last week's meeting, we really appreciate you!
Your information will appear on an upcoming version of this chart.

Rotary Dues - Couple Discount Explained
Due to some confusion about how the couple's discount is applied for the 2024-2025
Rotary year, here is the "couples discount" explained:

Who is eligible: A couple that are cohabitating and are both active members of the
Leavenworth Rotary Club.

Amount of Discount: The discount is 20% off dues for both members. This year, a
couple will be charged $416 for dues, rather than the $520 they would pay without the
discount. The amount charged is 20% off the full amount of $520, for a discount of $104
per couple.

Hope this helps answer your questions!

https://dacdb.com/Rotary/Accounts/5060/Downloads/218/Club-Manual-Appendix-Docs/Club-Organization-Chart2.pdf


Thank You to our Speakers Last Week!

Last week we had a surprise speaker - Paulina - our inbound student last year from Austria!
Paulina was joined by her parents, Anita and Bauki Viteka, and her siblings, Theodor, age
9, and Eleonora, age 11. Anita shared with us the family's experience of hosting an
exchange student for a full year while Paulina was visiting us in Leavenworth.

To listen to the experiences the family shared with us, please click this link.

Reese, our outbound student from last year, also visited us. She will be presenting her
experiences from her year abroad in an upcoming program.

Program This Week

Two of our newer members, Brisa Peacock and Lupe Brito, will be sharing their
classification talks with us this week.

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/GzZ1HCcVhl0kTMhEf8guU4ooYm__GY-fTOZenTNN2Rh9bUamk6y0a0U11s8HCESv.8bLM8sLQM9jmNIm2


News From Co-President Kiffen
I want to thank all of the volunteers that helped with the
Ambassador program this last
weekend. I thought of all the different areas of our community
that will use the
information that we gather to help keep the beauty of this area
for all of us to enjoy.

The forest service, with the use of the trails, wildlife and forests,
(and the loads of trash
that they have to hike in and carry out.) The fish hatchery, with
control of the rivers, the
fish population, and the river pollution. Chelan county with the
use of roads and traffic
control and parking, and so many other areas. This valuable

information that we collect
will help us all be able to enjoy this beautiful area that we love and keep it from overuse.
Itâ€™s not just the $2,000 that will help our Rotary coffers, but to help protect the different
aspects of the area that we are so privileged to enjoy. And to keep our visitors safe and
informed.

I especially want to thank Karen Haire for her efforts in organizing the volunteers in all
the different times and places where they needed to be.

AND, I hope next year, when we need volunteers to help gather this valuable
information to protect what we all enjoy here, that you will realize the importance of the
job we are asked to do and raise your hand to help. Thatâ€™s what Rotary is all about.

â€œ He profits most who serves bestâ€​

August Birthdays

Ross Frank - August 11
Brad Brown - August 13

Pamela Brulotte - August 21
Bill Dick - August 29

Brisa Peacock - August 29



Visit Our Website!

leavenworthrotarywa.com

Weekly Meeting Zoom Link

If you cannot join us in person, the ZOOM link is listed below:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09

Rotary Club of Leavenworth Contact Info
If you wish to contact the Rotary Club of Leavenworth by mail, our address is:

Rotary Club of Leavenworth
P.O. Box 532

Leavenworth, WA 98826

http://leavenworthrotarywa.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09
https://links.clubrunner.email/ls/click?upn=u001.kMw73Zp38bMLE6rAti0xQ3FOJtI-2BUStTirsHi-2Fkqdyuw8L0TxVZC0v2YWf-2Fnd-2B8CN7WJ9OHshxzbYRul0J360dKXg-2FSeTp0FDFlarG-2FeqHUGPtLgHynxwxIiX7tjRJV74fv5_82Tygn-2Bd0Ni0utBTOazOz7794OMjCyoptRGFCmvJWXqy-2Bq5guPVRQIK5-2FkgF7bsOli8Scngs4z6ex1qz-2FIWnKK0zqXHUt3hODjDQAhvtX6-2FkM7l0EMcWEaaWJ9YvdmMglI-2BsBD0EbjzoM3C-2BfEnJkLI7qZZhXKgJ2jDSiCwJv1X7crujhi-2BlcMSw3M2yi2vyrZVttw0ak06p4hKEndBtQg5IlJfZ0dBRHc-2F1zpmJre2Qtcs-2BfrICgiiyrFN7ORLKMMoQ1JLnEAttw5TDikAsYsozToiUdKPVxdhlXSCHw3YVTx1F-2FZ-2FIUkKHNbwyXnwdKT0nhbSlqdaUZISsOhd0aSWSuycY2EeLnEvfBD19pnyauSrI1ruo02wmXSeR3XfI
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